
 

 

RE: Lot  Road Orchard Hills 

 

To Whom it may concern 

Today the 30/11/2020 after weeks of trying to find out why our land  has been identified as E2 we 

have been told it’s because of ONE tree on our block of land. 

When we purchased the land 18 years ago, our land had not a shrub or tree.  We then applied for 

approval to erect a shed, Penrith Council will have photos of our land with not a tree or shrub. 

Penrith Council granted permission to erect the shed on our property, Penrith Council then required 

landscaping after the shed was constructed, but everything we planted did not survive. 

In 2009 we purchased a gum tree from bunnings and planted it, and this is the tree that you have 

identified as part of the Cumberland Plan.  

We have photos from google earth going back to 2002 to 2009 showing no tree, we have attached 

photos from 2002 to 2009 showing no tree (The tree on our land is not a tree from Cumberland 

Plan). 

The trees that you are wanting to protect are on both sides of Mamre Road & Luddenham Road 

which both roads will be widened, but that’s ok to destroy hundreds of the Cumberland Forest trees 

to accommodate Badgerys Creek Airport. But you need to save one Bunnings bought tree on our 

land. 

In the past the councils controlled what trees were protected, so why do we need another 

government department to make the decision the council makes every day. (another waste of tax 

payers money.) 

We have paid exorbitant land rates & land taxes for the past 18 years we should be compensated for 

the devaluation of our land, you are destroying our livelihood & our retirement. 

Please change our zoning, you do not need to protect one bunning bought tree. 

Regards, 
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Sarah Ng

From:
Sent: Friday, 30 October 2020 7:23 PM
To: Leanne Diggins
Subject: Fwd: ariel view 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From:  
Date: 30 October 2020 at 7:03:19 pm AEDT 
To:  
Subject: ariel view  
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